
Fifth Grade April Newsletter  

 

Religion 

During religion class this month, we will focus on the joy of our Risen Lord. Easter is a 

celebration of peace. We will look in depth at John’s Gospel where we find Jesus 

appearing to his disciples. We also learn of the institution of our first pope, Peter. We are 

reminded that we are called to spread the Good News of Jesus through speech and 

action. Also throughout the Easter season, we are reminded that God’s lasting love is 

with us…always. 

 

English Language Arts 

In English Language Arts classes, students will work on the comparing and contrasting of 

overall text structure (chronology, problem-solution, cause/effect, comparisons) of 

events, ideas, and concepts in two or more texts. As well, we will continue our study of 

grammar, vocabulary, and writing skills. Please continue to check your child’s Google 

Classroom and the homework site. Thank you. 

 

Math 

As April begins, students will return to working with decimals, this time with all operations.  

Throughout the month, students will also work on measurement in math and science.  

 

Science  

In science class,  we will continue our exploration of Earth Science. Lab activities related 

to the water cycle. the rock cycle, and conserving Earth’s resources  will support and 

enhance learning. 

 

Social Studies 

In social studies we will begin chapter 4: Life in the Colonies We will read about the 

contributions of significant individuals and what it took to build a new society.     

 

 
ALLELUIA, ALLELUIA, ALLELUIA 

 

REJOICE, FOR OUR SAVIOR IS RISEN! 

 


